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№ LIS-234/GD 
 

To the President 

of Russian Federation 
 

D.A. MEDVEDEV 
 

 

Dear Dmitry Anatolyevich! 

 

I have thoroughly examined the documents and materials of the non-state 

investment YACONTO Integrated Program. Developed by YACONTO LLC, the 

Program proposes the construction of a «Commercial Black Sea port YACONTO» for 

handling over 100 million tons of cargo per annum and the creation of a Tuapse Naval 

Base (TNB) as the point of basing and repair of ships and vessels of the Russian Black 

Sea Fleet, in Tuapse region of Krasnodar Territory with a shared production, transport 

and social infrastructure for both objects. 

The Program has been supported by the local authorities and has positive 

judgments from the various organizations, departments and agencies. YACONTO 

LLC has serious offers for complete funding of the Program and participation in its 

implementation coming from major international companies and associations on long-

term mutually beneficial terms. However, the assessment of this Program has been 

dragged on for 7 years. 

As a member of the Transport Committee of the State Duma, I believe it is my 

duty to provide you with the materials of the YACONTO Integrated Program for 

consideration and decision to implement it, because it will solve many social and 

economic problems in the south of the country and beyond. 

 

Attachment: 25 documents on 82 sheets. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Deputy of SD FA RF 
 

 

 

 

A.I. Lisitsyn 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


